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Wells Vehicle Electronics Expands Product Line with New Part Numbers in July

FOND DU LAC, WI (July 25, 2024) – Wells Vehicle Electronics is thrilled to announce the
expansion of our product line to include new part numbers for vapor canisters, HVAC
actuators, switches, and sensors. This important advancement highlights our commitment to
providing high-quality, reliable automotive components to our customers.

The newly introduced part numbers encompass a variety of categories, ensuring a wide range
of applications for both light and heavy-duty vehicles.

New Part Categories:

● Accelerator Pedal Sensors
● Air Flow Sensors
● Combo Switches
● Door Window Switches
● Fuel Pressure Regulators
● HVAC Actuators
● Intake Manifold Control Valves
● Vapor Canisters

We are particularly excited to highlight that many of these new part numbers will cover over 10
million vehicles currently on the road. This expansion not only broadens our product range but
also enhances our ability to support a wide array of vehicle models with the essential parts they
need.

"This is a significant achievement for us," said David Stewart, VP of Sales & Marketing. "Our
team's dedication to innovation and quality continues to drive our success, and these new
additions reflect our ongoing efforts to meet the evolving needs of the automotive industry."

For more information on these new part numbers, as well as our complete parts list, visit our
online catalog at https://wellsve.com/products.
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